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DONATION BY LUKOIL SRBIJA FOR AN INVESTIGATION INTO THE
IMMUNE RESPONSE TO THE COVID VACCINATION

In an effort to make an additional contribution to the fight against the COVID-19
disease, LUKOIL SRBIJA has sent assistance to Dr Milan Jovanović Batut Institute
for Public Health of Serbia, in the form of RSD 200,000, earmarked for researching
the characteristics of the immune response among individuals vaccinated against the
COVID -19 disease.

This study will be carried out by a renowned team of experts from the Institute, and
its results will be of great importance to both Serbia and the international expert
public as it will contribute to an increase in the overall expertise regarding immunity
following a vaccination against Covid.

Following support to the Torlak Institute for Virology, Vaccines and Serums, as
well the Republic Health Fund, the donation to Batut is the third in a series of
donations given by LUKOIL SRBIJA aimed at improving the health care system
during the epidemic. Thus, at all expert meetings, in all reports on the
implementation of research, and all scientific papers that follow from these results,
our company will be presented as a socially responsible donor who helped the
implementation of this internationally important project.


